
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL AND   

THE PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION REGARDING THE 

US 290 EXPANSION ENVIRONMENTAL STUDY COMMUNITY WORKSHOP 

LOCATED AT DRIPPING SPRINGS RANCH PARK 

1042 EVENT CENTER DRIVE – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

SATURDAY, JUNE 1, 2024, AT 10:00 A.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council and the Planning & Zoning Commission may attend the US 

290 Expansion Environmental Study Community Workshop, which will be held Saturday, June 1, 2024, 

at 10:00 a.m. at the Dripping Springs Ranch Park, 1042 Event Center Drive. A quorum of the City Council 

and the Planning and Zoning Commission may be present, and no action will be taken by the City Council. 

 

Certification 

 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on May 29, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Cathy Gieselman, Deputy City Secretary  


